June 14, 2022

To: Healthcare Professionals
From: Devon Kuehn, MD

Re: ByHeart Whole Infant Formula Product Availability

Dear Healthcare Professionals:

We would like to ensure you have the information you need to advise parents and caregivers
during the ongoing infant formula shortage.

To facilitate access to the ByHeart Whole Nutrition Formula we have created a waitlist to
allow parents and caregivers that have not previously ordered the ByHeart formula to be
notified as ByHeart formula becomes available. The waitlist is available on the ByHeart
website via Whole Nutrition Infant Formula (byheart.com). We recommend that parents and
caregivers enroll in the wait list immediately.

Information for medical professionals is available at Medical Professionals (byheart.com)

Please contact me at devon@byheart.com if | can provide additional resources or further
information.

Sincerely,

Igevon Kuehn, MD

Chief Medical Officer
ByHeart, Inc.

BYHEART, INC. | 131 VARICK STREET, 11™ FLOOR, NEW YORK, NY 10013 | BYHEART.COM
CONFIDENTIAL | NOT TO BE DISTRIBUTED


https://byheart.com/products/whole-nutrition-formula
https://byheart.com/pages/medical-professionals
mailto:devon@byheart.com

